
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 2/25/2013 2:31:51 PM 
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Pete, Aaron (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Rescheduling tomorrow's meeting with Tom Bottorff 

General -

I left a voice message for Aaron and then realized there's a chance he could be out today. 

We need to reschedule the meeting with Tom Bottorff that had been set for tomorrow 
morning. I apologize for the last minute change. 

We're hoping to find a time this Friday or any time next week. I'm sure Aaron will get back to 
me soon, but I also wanted to let you know about the need to change tomorrow's change plans. 

Thanks 

Laura 
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